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A Portion of Lane Road Closed for Approximately 3 Weeks 
Denton Boulevard NW Remains Closed 

 
Lang Road, from Russell Blvd to Justin St in Fort Walton Beach will be closed Monday, 
June 24, for about three weeks as part of the ongoing utility work in that area. Travelers are 
encouraged to use Pelham Road, which runs parallel to Lang Road just one block south, as a 
detour.    
 
Denton Boulevard NW will be closed on the north side of Racetrack Road to Parkview 
Road, from 7 a.m. until approximately 8 p.m. daily. Daily closure will continue for 
approximately two months, while Water & Sewer install sewer lines. Residents will be 
accommodated; however, no through traffic will be permitted during these hours. McFarlan 
Avenue, which runs parallel to Denton on the west side, is the suggested detour route to the 
various side streets. Please plan accordingly.  For more information, call 850-689-5772. 
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